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Sarah Haslam 

Headmistress 

Withington Girls’ School 
 

Sarah Haslam is Head of Withington Girls’ School, a day school of 720 pupils situated 3 miles 

south of Manchester city centre. Previously the school’s Deputy Head, Sarah has been 

involved in the school’s bursary programme which supports one in six pupils, for over 14 

years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


